
 It is time for Trillium’s  

Holiday Food Drive! 

 
From Monday December 1st to Friday December 12th, we will be collecting 
non-perishable food items for the Food Bank of Waterloo Region. Last year, 

we far exceeded our goal of 500 items so this year we have set a goal of 
collecting 1000 items as a school! In addition, last year, some of our Me to 

We Club students brought Trillium’s donations to Stuff a Bus at the Laurentian 
Zehrs and we are hoping to do the same again this year. 

Thank you in advance for your support of Trillium’s Holiday Food Drive!  
 

 


